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Attendance Winners! 
 

  First Place - Class 3 = 98.6% 

 

 

 

 

        Second Place - Class 2 = 96.7%  

 

 

          Third Place - Class 1 = 95.0% 

 

 

 

 

Well done Class 3.  

You are our weekly winners.  

You have earned yourselves an extra 10  

minutes playtime on Friday afternoon!  

Pawsome  

This week we have 5 Pawsome Reader Certificates 

to hand out as 5 children (who have read to Jaffle 

during the past term) wanted to come and listen 

to Mrs. Henry read. They were eager to listen and 

discuss the story. I think we will have to give  

Mrs. Henry a certificate as well.  
 

CERTIFICATES  WILL BE GIVEN OUT DURING THE NEXT 

ASSEMBLY.  

Important News and 
Information: 

 

 Mrs. Johnson will be in for two days over 
the next two weeks. We are also looking 
forward to welcoming her back officially 
on the 24th March. 

 Monday 10th March - Year 5 and 6 CPR 
training 

 Friday 14th March - Celebration Assembly 
 Friday 21st March - Celebration Assembly 
 Friday 4th April - Spring Festival (further 

details to be shared 
in the next 
newsletter) 

 Special thanks to 
the PTA for their 
hard work in 
creating  and selling 
the ‘Ashdon’s 
Amazing Golden 
Bars’!! 

Stars of the 
Week:  

We are so proud of all our 
Stars of the Week!  

Well done to you all!! 


